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Message from the Guest Editor

Developmental delays have major impacts on children in
the developing stage, which cause various degrees of
motor delay, intellectual disabilities, epilepsy, and other
deficits. The diagnoses of developmental delay are
dependent on traditional screening by questionnaire
checklists followed by a group of specialists working on
pediatric, neurological, psychiatric, and psychological
evaluations. The clinical complexity and uncertainty make
a definite clinical diagnosis difficult.

This Special Issue is dedicated to compiling the most
recent knowledge about genetic diagnosis in children with
developmental delay.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are invited to contribute a research article or
comprehensive review for consideration and publication in
Children (ISSN 2227-9067). Children is an open access
journal—research articles, reviews, and other content are
published online immediately a er acceptance. The
scientific community and the general public have
unlimited free access to the content as soon as it is
published. The journal focuses on sharing clinical,
epidemiological, and translational science relevant to
children’s health. We would be pleased to welcome you as
one of our authors.
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